
From: Zach Torrance-Smith
To: Frank@merleinc.com
Cc: Jamey Ayling; Chace Pedersen
Subject: VA-23-00007 Public Health Appeal
Date: Friday, October 27, 2023 3:15:03 PM

Good afternoon,
 
Regarding the Chappelle Variance, I just received a call from the Kittitas County Public Health
Department. They indicated to me that they have concerns about the project going ahead as it is
planned.
They have asked that you call them and speak with them at 509-962-7515. They are requiring this
project to have a septic system design approved by their department, and there will be a need to
work with a wastewater designer/engineer.
They indicated to me that there can be no site work or breaking ground on this project until this is
addressed.
 
If you have further questions please give me a call.
 

Zach Torrance-Smith
  Planner I
   Kittitas County Community Development Services
   411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2
   Ellensburg, WA 98926
   P: 509-962-7079
   zach.torrancesmith@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
If this is about a Public Records request, please go to
http:/www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx and fill out a request for public
records through the GovQA portal.
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